
Request for Proposals for Contract Janitorial Services 

Estherville Public Library 

 

The Estherville Public Library is accepting written proposals (letters of interest) for contract janitorial 

services.  These shall be subject to the terms of the Estherville Public Library Janitorial Services MOU, 

which can be found at www.estherville.lib.ia.us or requested by contacting the Director at 712-362-7731 

or info@estherville.lib.ia.us.  Proposals will be reviewed as received and the position will remain open 

until filled.  Please submit letters of interest (including applicable experience and references) in a sealed 

envelope labeled “Contract Janitorial Proposal” and place in the drop box or mail it to 613 Central Ave., 

Estherville, IA 51334.  All inquiries should be directed to Tena Sunde, Director, at 712-362-7731 or 

info@estherville.lib.ia.us.   
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